
‘TIS THE SEASON
NO MATTER WHAT HOLIDAY YOU
CELEBRATE, WE’D LIKE TO WISH YOU A SAFE
AND HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON AND A
PEACEFUL AND PROSPEROUS 2021!

As we look back on the past year, we want to
recognize our members, supporters, and
community partners. Even during the wild ride
2020 has been, we have been able to give
back to our community because of YOU. Thank
you! We are so grateful and look forward to a
great 2021.

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/81-3993442


We are so grateful for the opportunity to have been selected by Travis
Credit Union and the Travis Credit Union Foundation as one of the local
organizations to be included in the Community Giving COVID-19 Relief

Initiative this year. Thank you to all of you who donated to this
fundraiser; Travis Credit Union matched your donations and we were
able to give back to our neighbors in need. Because of your donations

and Travis Credit Union and Travis Credit Union Foundation's
generosity, we were able to accomplish the following community giving

projects over the past month.
Learn more about the Travis Credit Union Foundation here

100 Club SYC was able to
donate turkeys to Bay North

Church and True Love Baptist
Church towards 400 turkey

dinners for Turkey &
Trimmings Giveaway this

Thanksgiving.
See photos and details here

We partnered with the Yolo
Food Bank through their
COVID-19 Relief Fund to

sponsor 60 holiday meals for
hungry families. Food Banks
need our help especially now
during the pandemic in the

form of food donations
and volunteers.

Learn more about how you can help by
visiting the Yolo Food Bank website

​The 100 Club partnered with
Yolo County HHSA/Child

Welfare Services in Woodland
to sponsor gift cards for

https://tcufund.org/
https://www.facebook.com/baynorthcoc/posts/10158895413938518
https://yolofoodbank.org/


struggling families to purchase
food and clothing with.
Follow Yolo County HHSA

on Facebook!

​Our Club partnered with CASA
Solano to sponsor 27 children
for Christmas Wishes. CASA

Solano advocates for children
in our court system and is

always looking for volunteers.
Please visit CASA Solano website

​to learn more!

https://www.facebook.com/YoloCountyHHSA
https://casasolano.org/


Thank you to our community partners at Fairfield Subaru, Fairfield Chevrolet,
and to Cleo Gordon Elementary School principal and staff for joining together for
the 1st Annual Coat Drive at Cleo Gordon this holiday season. This Friday, there

will be a socially-distanced drive-thru coat giveaway (with some special
surprises!) for 208 young students who need warm coats this winter.



Shopping on AmazonSmile and selecting us as your charity of choice
doesn't cost you anything extra, but it helps our cause out greatly.

Click the AmazonSmile logo below to sign up for free!
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